
Brand: O’Hanlon Herbs
Product: Potted Coriander 
Batch: L3104, L3105, L3106, L3107 & L3201

Lidl Customer Services:
01 920 3010 (Republic of Ireland)  |  0289 568 4888 (Northern Ireland)

Our supplier, O’Hanlon Herbs, is recalling the above Potted Coriander 
with batch L3104, L3105, L3106, L3107 & L3201 due to the presence 
of Listeria monocytogenes.

If you have purchased the above product do not to consume it. 
Instead, please return the product to a Lidl store for a full refund, 
with or without a receipt. 

Lidl wishes to apologise for any inconvenience caused. Any 
customers with queries or concerns can contact our Customer 
Services Team on the numbers below.

TD 13.08.2025

WARNING 
Product Recall!
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